SPWG Report to ROS
January 12, 2009
The System Protection Working Group (SPWG) last held a meeting at AEP facilities in Tulsa, OK on November 20-21, 2008. This was one of three regularly scheduled meetings held each year by SPWG. 

Proposed New Chair and Vice-Chair
The SPWG agreed to recommend to ROS the following persons for 2009 SPWG Chair and SPWG Vice-Chair:

Chair – Glenn Hargrave of CPS Energy, (current vice-chair)

Vice-Chair – Sam Woolard of TNMP

